CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 3, 2009

Kevin J. Murtagh, P.E.
Bohannan Huston

7500 Jefferson St NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Jack in the Box-Burlington Coat Factory Grading Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 10-17-08 (A14/D004A1)

Dear Mr. Murtagh,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 10-20-08 and 1-30-
09, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. Please attach a copy of
this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

PO Box 1293 Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM
checklist will be required.

[f you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.
Sincgyely,
M 2 CAMx
NM 87103 Curtis A. Cheme, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

Albuquerque

\\'\V\V.CﬂbLLg()\’

C: file

A spirgae - Mocses s OO 000



